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Dear NARPO member 
 
 
First, may I introduce myself? I retired from Cumbria Constabulary in January 2008 after 31 ½ 
years service and joined Westmorland with Furness NARPO, I also started a second career as 
manager of seven, 5 star holiday properties in the South Lakes. It is with regards to these 
properties, that I am sending this letter. 
 
Earlier this year, I contacted the Police Federation Joint Branch Boards of all forces in England 
and Wales, offering discounted holidays to members. The take up has been fantastic with over 
40 holidays sold, at discounted rates, to police officers. I thought it was about time that I 
extended this offer to retired police officers and their families. 
 
Our properties can be seen by visiting www.lune-valley.co.uk and a visit to the web site shows 
how superb these properties are. They are located on the Cumbria/Lancashire/North Yorkshire 
border and are convenient for exploring The Lake District, The Trough and Forest of Bowland 
and The North Yorkshire National Park. 
 
Our holidays for 2010 have just been launched and are booking well, we have properties to cater 
from 2 to 16 people and all are available to NARPO members at a discounted price. I also have a 
number of weeks, weekends and midweek breaks available in some of the cottages in November 
and early December and these are available at a special rate to NARPO members. For instance, 
Bluebell Cottage (sleeps 4) in November normally costs £360 for a full week, but is available for 
£297 – a saving of 17.5%.  
 
If you would like to discuss booking one of our properties, then please call me. Whilst you can 
book a holiday through our web site, you can only get the discount by calling or e mailing me 
direct and quoting NARPO – so please call and ask for me. 
 
 
Adrian Mason 
Manager 
Vale of Lune Holiday Cottages 
www.lune-valley.co.uk 
015242 72669 
07920 557095 
adrian@underley-estate.co.uk 
 
 


